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Take care and God bless,
Jarrod Mullavey (Principal)

Well it?s of f icial - we have made it to Week 8 and that means there are only 15 school days lef t this term.  I 
hope your children are feeling proud of  what they have achieved so far this term and feel ready to enjoy 
the last 3 weeks!  At mass on Sunday we were given the opportunity to celebrate and enjoy the gif ts of  
God's Word, the grace of  the Sacraments, and the infallible guidance of  Church leaders, such as Fr Dean, 
Bishop Shane and Pope Francis, in living our lives through the model of  Jesus Chirst.

Congratulations to everyone involved in last week?s Book Week Celebration of  Literacy.  I?d especially like 
to thank Mrs Fry for running our Book Fair and Mrs Barry for helping out across the road.  Thanks also to 
Mrs Jones and Miss Cartwright for our amazing banner that we displayed at the Book Parade.  And most of  
all, thank you to our learners (and their parents) for the amazing costumes we had on display at Friday?s 
Book Parade at the Garden Park.  Well done to our narrative winners and runners up: P/1 - Beau B and 
Addy, Yr1/2 - Jemma and Phoebe, Yr3/4B - Lotti and Tilly, Yr3/4LK - Abraham and Macy, Yr5/6D - Amber 
and Mitchell and Yr5/6WM - Abbey and Millie.     

Congratulations also to Maggie who represented our local area at the District Junior Public Speaking 
Competition in Girgarre on Sunday.  At Friday?s brief ing, Maggie presented her speech to the whole 
school, so it was no surprise to see her f inish an amazing 5th on Sunday!!  Well done Maggs!! 

Tonight (Monday night) staf f  will attend our annual First Aid training af ter school to ensure that we are up 
to date with our training in this area.  Also tonight the Parents and Friends Committee will meet to discuss 
a few upcoming fundraising events.

I am very much looking forward to our Father?s day celebrations on Friday.  We will begin the day with 
bacon and egg rolls (provided by the Lions Club) and cof fee (Cof fee Van!), then have a liturgy in the church 
followed by Father?s day activities.  (We know that families come in all shapes and sizes, so if  your child/ ren 
has a signif icant male in their life that is not their Dad, please invite them along to this day - we know the 
important role they play and would like to celebrate it.)  I wish our Zone Athletics team all the best on 
Friday also, as they represent our school in Kerang - thanks for supporting our team Ms Adams and Mrs 

Fry. 

Please keep in the back of  your mind a couple of  events that are also fast approaching in Week 9 (next 
week) - the Festival of  the Sacred for Yr5/6s in Echuca (Tues 5th Sep) and Learner Spirituality Day (Fri 8th 
Sep) where we will host learners f rom St Patrick Pyramid Hill and St Joseph?s Kerang for a day of  
Faith-f illed activities.  We will have optional Learning Conversations for parents in the f inal week of  term 
on Wednesday 13th September - booking details will be shared and included in this newsletter.  Provided 
our learners achieve the right amount of  Triple R points, we will celebrate the end of  term with our Footy 
day (GO SAINTS!) on Friday 15th September!  (More details to come later).  Have a great week!
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 A PRAYER

 

St Mary?s Cohuna - Term 3- 2023   
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- Mon 28th Aug - P&F Meeting @ 6:30pm
- Thurs 31st Aug - Director?s Briefing (Shepp)
- Thurs 31st Aug - Playgroup (10-11am) all welcome

- Fri 1st Sep - Father?s Day Celebrations
- Fri 1st Sep - Zone Athletics 
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- Tues 5th - Festival of the Sacred @ Echuca- Year 5/6
- Thurs 7th Aug - Playgroup (10-11am) all welcome 
- Fri 8th Sep - Learner Spirituality Day @ Cohuna (Gen Bryant)
- Fri 8th Sep - Send home Welcome to ?St Mary?s 2024 Preps? packs
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- Mon 11th - Mallee Division Athletics
- Tues 12th Sep - Georgia Donat (Speech) in
- Thurs 14th Aug - Playgroup (10-11am) all welcome
- Friday 15th Sep - Last day Term 3 - 2:10pm finish
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28t h August  

Alba Mat hers

29t h August  

Raf f  Quinlan
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JUNIOR 
SCHOOL
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SENI OR 
SCHOOL

Amelia

This week we have done a lot of things so let 's start off with my writing. In our writing we have 

been doing an information report. I did red back spiders and I did it on a poster and it looks 

really cool! We have been practicing our ASPA Dance which is good. We have been making a lot 

of progress in it which is amazing. We also went to the Library for a visit. Thursday we had a 

Feast for RE!!!! There was so much food it was insane. In our math we have been simplifying 

fractions which I was a bit confused at the start but I am very proud of myself and I have made 

an improvement. On Friday we had the  book parade and I dressed up as the cat in the hat. 

Jensen

This week I did an information report on Magic Johnson. I talked about his life and more. These 

last couple of weeks we have been doing ASPA dancing. We also did an acrostic poem for RE this 

week. On Wednesday we had a visit at the library and the Consolidated School was there. We 

also had a feast for RE to celebrate Pentecost. This week we simplified fractions for Maths, and 

last week we did equivalent fractions. On Friday  we went to the book parade, and I dressed up 

as Sam from Green Eggs and Ham.

Jimmy

On Monday we did math which was really fun and just a normal day. 

Tuesday was specialist day. Then recess was really fun playing footy. Art was good. We did a 

drawing of our dad. 

Wednesday was just a normal day. At the end of the day it was sport, which was really fun. 

Thursday was a good day because we had a feast. 

Friday was the Book Parade and we dressed up. 
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COMMUNITY NEWS

Gold Coin 

Donation Footy 
Colour Day 

Go Blues
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CANTEEN IS BACK 
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SIMONS SPECIALS



11

The St Vincent de Paul Society is an international organisation 
operating in 153 countries and has over 800,000 members 
worldwide. The Society has a presence on every continent in the 
world with the exception of Antarctica perhaps. Mrs Mathers in 
her role as chaplain at our school is also a St Vinnies Kerang 
member. She is able to assist families with food vouchers or 
other resources that families require. You can make 
appointments to see her if a need arises. Please do not hesitate 
to contact the school.

"Helping one person m ay not  change t he whole wor ld, But  it  
could change t he wor ld for  one person."

God Bless Mrs Mathers

Prep/1

Year1/2

Year3/4 LK

Year  3/4 B

Year  5/6 WM

Year  5/6 D.

LOGIN DETAILS

SCHOOL:  St Marys School

SCROLL to Cohuna

Note:  No cash please pay through Loop

School Term Dates 2023: 

Term 1: 27th Jan - 6th Apr 

Term 2: 24th Apr - 23rd Jun

Term 3: 10th Jul - 15th Sep

Term 4: 2nd Oct - 20th Dec 
.

St Mary's acknowledges and 
pays respects to the traditional 
custodians of the land on which 
we meet;  the Barrapa Rappa 

People, and pay respects to elders 
both past and present. 
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